

501 Bath Road Bristol, PA 19007 Tel (215) 785-9200

March 3, 2005

Marc P. Volavka
Executive Director
Pennsylvania Health Care Cost Containment Council
225 Market Street
Suite 400
Harrisburg, PA 19101

Dear Mr. Volavka,

We have reviewed the PHC4 2003 CABG Report-Final Outcome Data. We continue to review 100% of cases to identify and improve quality of care issues. The thirty-day post mortality rates are more difficult to assess due to multiple intervening factors that may occur outside of the acute care setting.

It should also be noted that one of the surgeons no longer performs Coronary Artery Bypass Graft cases at our facility.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.

Sincerely,

Austin Cleveland President & CEO